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  The Digital NBA Steven Secular,2023-06-20 The
National Basketball Association reaches a global
audience via a multiplatform strategy that
leverages its uncanny ability to connect fans to
all things NBA. Steven Secular brings readers
inside the league’s global operations and traces
the history of the NBA’s approach to sports media
from its 1980s embrace of cable through the
streaming revolution of the twenty-first century.
As fans around the world stream games and other
league content, NBA teams incorporate foreign
languages and cultures into broadcasts to boost
their product’s appeal to audiences in Brazil,
China, and beyond. Secular’s analysis reveals how
the NBA continues to transform itself into a
wildly successful media producer and distributor
more akin to a streaming studio than the sports
leagues of old even as its media partners and
sponsors erase any notion of sports as a civic
good. A timely look at a dynamic media landscape,
The Digital NBA shows how the games we love became
content first and sport a distant second.
  Cuffs and Spurs Collection Anya
Summers,2019-05-23 Welcome to Cuffs & Spurs… In
the city of Jackson Hole, Wyoming, at the edge of
civilization, is the Cuffs & Spurs lifestyle club.
Where the men are rugged, forged by the elements,
and cowboy masters of seduction. Where the women
they meet are feisty, headstrong, and courageous
enough to enter their Dom’s world, taking a chance
to submit to the one man they find they cannot
live without. This is the complete collection of
the original eight full-length sultry, steamy
Western romances. It includes… HIS UNEXPECTED
LOVE: Jenna & Carter, The Beginning Carter has
been invited to Pleasure Island, a lifestyle
themed resort on a private island in the Bahamas.
His plans for the week include indulging in the
finer points of life – mainly bedroom activities,



3

and lots of it. He's a man used to dominating a
woman in every way imaginable, and then receiving
praise and thanks from his selected bed mate for
his prowess. That all changes when he runs into
Jenna. HIS SCANDALOUS LOVE Carter is a simple man.
He loves his ranch, his horses, and dominating
women in the bedroom. Yet for the past year, he
has become a monk. And all because of Jenna, a
woman he had an unforgettable week with a year
ago, who vanished from his life without a trace
and left him reeling. When he discovers Jenna
practically on his doorstep, Carter moves heaven
and earth to draw her back into his life. HIS
WICKED LOVE Mason is in a pickle. He and his
brother are the co-owners of the Black Elkhorn
Lodge and Resort. Their dream stands at the
precipice of utter ruin because their previous
chef embezzled every dime of savings they had. In
a last-ditch effort to save his business from the
brink of annihilation, Mason hires a new chef for
their restaurant; sight unseen. Nothing can
prepare him for Emily, the red-haired siren who
waltzes into his resort, carting a set of chef
knives and demanding to see her new kitchen. HIS
UNTAMED LOVE Visiting the Black Elkhorn Lodge and
Resort is Mia’s last option. She’s bordering on a
nervous breakdown. And, to make matters worse, she
has the foulest case of writer’s block in the
history of the world. But she isn’t prepared for
the surly, sexy cowboy – who looks like her every
dark fantasy come alive – riding into her life on
his trusty steed. Cole has only loved one woman in
all his thirty-five years, until he lost her
forever and swore he would never love another.
That is, until Mia Evans, the burned-out, anxiety
ridden author, needing to get away from her real
life, nearly runs him over with her car. HIS
TEMPTING LOVE Cora has a plan: move to a new town
and make a better life for herself and her son. As
a single mom, she’s not looking for a relationship
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of any kind. But then she never expected to have
the sexy Garrett offer her a night of uninhibited
pleasure with no strings attached. Garrett never
expected Cora’s surrender to his touch to be so
sweet – or tempt him to want more than just a
single night. HIS SEDUCTIVE LOVE Layla never
imagined living in Jackson Hole until she
inherited her grandfather’s veterinary practice.
But at least there’s a lifestyle club available
where she can get her so-not-vanilla needs met.
And yet, there isn’t a single cowboy at the club
who makes her stop and take notice… until the
night she gets called in for an emergency at Hunt
Trail Rides and runs into the owner. He’s big and
brawny, looking more like a throwback to a
Scottish raider than a modern-day cowboy. And then
there’s the little fact that he kisses her
brainless in under five seconds. That has to be a
world record. HIS SECRET LOVE (plus Bonus Scene)
Meghan has a plan for her life, and it does not
involve falling in love. She doesn’t have the
time, nor the inclination. She’s too busy trying
to save the world. But when a freak snowstorm puts
her in the path of a man she has secretly been
fascinated with for years, she is forced to
reconsider her stance on dating. Spencer is rude
and obnoxious, with his bad boy swagger, but then
he rescues her when she gets stranded on the side
of the road, like a knight in tarnished armor, and
sweeps her away to his house to ride out the
blizzard. As the storm rages around them, they
surrender to a passion hotter than the sun. HIS
CHERISHED LOVE Rayna’s entire life is a lie. She
avoids relationships as if they were the plague –
mainly because the people who get close to her
wind up dead. And yet her newest next door
neighbor, the sexy, stoic Jack, is making her want
to break all her rules. The problem is, he’s a
cop, and she doesn’t know how long it will take
before her past catches up to her and all her



5

secrets are revealed. Publisher’s Note: This
steamy collection of eight full-length novellas
includes themes of power exchange.
  Reclamation Manual United States. Bureau of
Reclamation,1951
  The NBA Playoffs Matt Doeden,2022-01-01 Audisee®
eBooks with Audio combine professional narration
and sentence highlighting for an engaging read
aloud experience! Do you know: • Which team won
the first NBA championship? • Why Michael Jordan
felt awful during one of his greatest playoff
performances? • How the Golden State Warriors
built a playoff dynasty? Read about the incredible
playoff games that basketball fans will never
forget. Clutch performances and shocking finishes
have helped make the NBA playoffs one of the most
thrilling spectacles in sports. The biggest
moments, from buzzer-beaters to last-second
defensive plays, are all here in vivid detail.
  Successful Farming Ernest E. Faville,Alson
Secor,1921 Includes various special sections or
issues annually: 1968- Harvesting issue (usually
no. 7 or 8); 1968- Crop planning issue (usually
no. 12; title varies slightly); Machinery
management issue (Usually no. 2); 1970- Crop
planting issue (usually no. 4; title varies
slightly.)
  In Search of Alan Gilzean James
Morgan,2010-09-07 NOMINATED FOR BEST FOOTBALL BOOK
OF 2010 IN THE BRITISH SPORTS BOOK AWARDS True
greatness does not feel the need to proclaim
itself from the rooftops. It is happy to state its
case quietly, yet with utter conviction. Alan
Gilzean was a truly great footballer. Every
observer of his talent confirms this as an
indisputable fact: from the legendary Jimmy
Greaves, who regards him as the best striker he
ever played with, to Don Revie, the former Leeds
United and England manager, who described the
former Tottenham striker as the best touch player
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in Europe, and Spurs fans whose spine-tingling
refrain, Gilzean, Gilzean, Born is the King of
White Hart Lane, continues to echo down the
generations. It is now 36 years since Gilzean
retired from professional football and his life
and times have become shrouded in mystery and
rumour. All that exists are the memories of his
greatness ... but how long before even those are
forgotten forever? After fans on Tottenham Hotspur
online forums claim that Gilzean is living as a
down-and-out, James Morgan, a lifelong Spurs fan
and sports journalist with The Herald, Scotland's
leading quality newspaper, is filled with a fierce
desire to separate fact from fiction and sets out
on a journey In Search of Alan Gilzean.
  Forest and Stream ,1908
  Watch Me Play T.L. Taylor,2018-10-16 A look at
the revolution in game live streaming and esports
broadcasting Every day thousands of people
broadcast their gaming live to audiences over the
internet using popular sites such as Twitch, which
reaches more than one hundred million viewers a
month. In these new platforms for interactive
entertainment, big esports events featuring
digital game competitors live stream globally, and
audiences can interact with broadcasters—and each
other—through chat in real time. What are the
ramifications of this exploding online industry?
Taking readers inside home studios and backstage
at large esports events, Watch Me Play
investigates the rise of game live streaming and
how it is poised to alter how we understand media
and audiences. Through extensive interviews and
immersion in this gaming scene, T. L. Taylor
delves into the inner workings of the live
streaming platform Twitch. From branding to
business practices, she shows the pleasures and
work involved in this broadcasting activity, as
well as the management and governance of game live
streaming and its hosting communities. At a time
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when gaming is being reinvented through social
media, the potential of an ever-growing audience
is transforming user-generated content and
alternative distribution methods. These changes
will challenge the meaning of ownership and
intellectual property and open the way to new
forms of creativity. The first book to explore the
online phenomenon Twitch and live streaming games,
Watch Me Play offers a vibrant look at the melding
of private play and public entertainment.
  Billboard ,2009-04-25 In its 114th year,
Billboard remains the world's premier weekly music
publication and a diverse digital, events, brand,
content and data licensing platform. Billboard
publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video,
gaming, media, digital and mobile entertainment
issues and trends.
  Spurs and skirts Allet (pseud.),1862
  Que's Official Internet Yellow Pages Joe
Kraynak,2005 Information online is not stored or
organized in any logical fashion, but this
reference attempts to organize and catalog a small
portion of the Web in a single resource of the
best sites in each category.
  S'more Secrets: Sleepover Stories Told in
Darkness: Volume 2: For Tweens and Teens William
A. Stricklin,2020-04-02 S'more Secrets: Sleepover
Stories Told in Darkness: Volume 2: For Tweens and
Teens By: William A. Stricklin William A.
Stricklin’s three volume series S’more Secrets
preserves legendary tales and ghost stories he has
told in darkness for over half a century. He has
told these stories to children in the Cook Islands
who called him Tusitala, to his children,
grandchildren, great-grandchildren, and sleepover
friends. Throughout his travels worldwide,
children have been enthralled by his fanciful
spooky tales told in darkness around the campfire
while toasting and eating s’mores. His favorites
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of these stories are right inside. Volume 2 is
filled with Hawaiian legends and adventure stories
for tweens and teens. Stricklin writes for his
daughter Mary Eliska, his son Bill, and grandsons
Kona Kai and Kamuela.
  Post-TV Michael Strangelove,2015-01-01 In Post-
TV, Michael Strangelove explores the viewing
habits and values of the post-television
generation, one that finds new ways to exploit
technology to find its entertainment for free,
rather than for a fee.
  The Bride Wore Spurs Janet Dean,2013-04-01 The
Cowgirl Takes a Husband! To keep the Texas ranch
she loves, Hannah Parrish will wed a man she
doesn't. Cowpokes won't take orders from a young,
single female. But while her exasperating neighbor
Matt Walker jokes about her being a mere
debutante, Hannah is a rancher to the core. Just
like Matt. Will you marry me? It's a question
widowed Matt never intended to ask again. Now
spirited Hannah is asking him for a marriage of
convenience! Yet whether she's birthing a calf or
caring for a young orphan, the tomboy next door is
becoming the partner Matt always hoped for. Now he
must convince her the greatest strength comes in
trusting your heart to another—and your future to
God.…
  Shirts, Shorts and Spurs Roy Reyland,2011-07-04
This insightful and often hilarious romp charts
the dramatic ups and downs of Tottenham Hotspur,
as seen through the eyes of one of its most
unlikely heroes: Roy Reyland, the local kit man
who served the club for almost 30 years. From
inside the dressing room and on the bench, Roy has
witnessed the agony and the ecstasy of three
decades of seasons at Tottenham Hotspur. He looked
after Spurs' famous lilywhite shirts for an
incredible 1,397 matches, home and away, including
12 dramatic cup finals. Working under 17 managers-
-from Keith Burkinshaw to Martin Jol--he visited



9

Wembley more times than many of the brightest
stars of the Premiership. And, of course, he
worked closely with some of White Hart Lane's
greatest ever players--from Ardiles and Gazza to
Klinsmann and Ginola. As the club's unofficial
agony aunt, Roy has seen the tears and the
triumphs, the dressing-room pranks, and has a
unique insight into the inner workings of the
legendary Premiership side. He has seen it all,
and his story is one of total devotion to the
club.
  Riata and Spurs Charles A. Siringo,1927
  Riata and Spurs Charles Angelo
Siringo,2007-04-15 In his introduction to the 1927
edition of Riata and Spurs, Gifford Pinchot said
that Charlie Siringo's story of his life is one of
the best, if not the very best, of all books about
the Old West, when cowpunchers actually punched
cows. He goes on to say that it is worth something
to be able to lay your hand on a book written by a
man who is the real thing, and who tells the
truth. Others might not have the same opinion
about the book and some might argue about
Siringo's memories of things that happened during
his lifetime. But, in any event, the book is a
colorful portrayal of the ins and outs of cowboys,
bad men, and the one detective who took out after
them. Siringo originally had references to his
experiences with the Pinkerton Agency, but which
objected to his statements and they do not appear
in the 1927 edition. There's plenty left, however,
including stories about Billy the Kid, Kid Curry,
Butch Cassidy, and even a mention of Will Rogers.
All in all, this fascinating book will give
today's readers a rare glimpse of what was once
called the Old West and is now gone forever. This
new edition includes a new foreword by New Mexico
historian Marc Simmons.
  Developments in Information & Knowledge
Management for Business Applications Natalia
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Kryvinska,Michal Greguš,2022-04-19 The book
delivers an elaboration of multidisciplinary
concepts, examples, and practices that can be
useful for researching the evolution of
developments in the field. In this book, we
continue to provide a critical look at the
information management in business organizations
by exploring knowledge aspects from theoretical
and practical perspectives. The compilation of
chapters presented in this book helps to define
the range of activities, identify areas for future
research, and draw practical conclusions. The
variety of industrial sectors examined supports
continuous gaining and usage of an efficient
business analysis in organizations.
  Sams Teach Yourself Internet and Web Basics All
in One Ned Snell,2003 This title is designed to
teach the new computer user how to easily work
with a variety of digital media. It doesn't assume
the reader wants to learn how to use just one
product, but covers multiple products and
technologies together in a logical fashion.
  Communication and Sport Michael L.
Butterworth,2021-07-19 Sport is a universal
feature of global popular culture. It shapes our
identities, affects our relationships, and defines
our communities. It also influences our
consumption habits, represents our cultures, and
dramatizes our politics. In other words, sport is
among the most prominent vehicles for
communication available in daily life.
Nevertheless, only recently has it begun to
receive robust attention in the discipline of
communication studies. The handbook of
Communication and Sport attends to the recent and
rapid growth of scholarship in communication and
media studies that features sport as a central
site of inquiry. The book attempts to capture a
full range of methods, theories, and topics that
have come to define the subfield of communication
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and sport or sports communication. It does so by
emphasizing four primary features. First, it
foregrounds communication as central to the study
of sport. This emphasis helps to distinguish the
book from collections in related disciplines such
as sociology, and also points readers beyond media
as the primary or only context for understanding
the relationship between communication and sport.
Thus, in addition to studies of media effects,
mediatization, media framing, and more, readers
will also engage with studies in interpersonal,
intercultural, organizational, and rhetorical
communication. Second, the handbook presents an
array of methods, theories, and topics in the
effort to chart a comprehensive landscape of
communication and sport scholarship. Thus, readers
will benefit from empirical, interpretive, and
critical work, and they will also see studies
drawing on varied texts and sites of inquiry.
Third, the handbook of Communication and Sport
includes a broad range of scholars from around the
world. It is therefore neither European nor North
American in its primary focus. In addition, the
book includes contributors from commonly under-
represented regions in Asia, Africa, and South
America. Fourth, the handbook aims to account for
both historical trajectories and contemporary
areas of interest. In this way, it covers the
central topics, debates, and perspectives from the
past and also suggests continued and emerging
pathways for the future. Collectively, the
handbook of Communication and Sport aspires to
provide scholars and students in communication and
media studies with the most comprehensive
assessment of the field available.
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